November 26, 2023
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. My hope is that everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving with their family and friends and enjoyed their week off and are now recharged for the final four weeks of the semester
1. We return tomorrow, Monday November 27 at 7:10 am – it will be an even day 
1. Students will have three weeks to finish the second quarter strong before semester exams. It is imperative that students do everything in their power to have a great quarter, as quarter two and exams make up nearly two thirds of their final semester grade. Another words there is a lot riding on the next four weeks of school. Please make sure your student is attending on time, with their laptops, studying and doing all their assignments. Nothing drags a grade down, like a missing assignment or a zero.
1. When we come back, we have multiple examinations taking place including the FAST PM 2 Reading test for 9th and 10th grade students beginning on December 4. This examination is used to measure growth and progress toward PM3 which is a graduation requirement examination for 10th grade students
1. We also will be conducting retakes for Algebra and Reading for juniors and seniors who need a concordant score. It is imperative that all students bring their laptops fully charged with power chord everyday and for all examinations
1. Parent, staff, and student climate surveys will begin this week and run through December. Please take a moment to complete the parent survey to let us know how we are doing and how we can better serve you. Your feedback is important and integral to our work. Links for the survey can be found on our Pinellas County school’s website. Thank you
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top!

